## Jacksonville Chamber of Commerce

June 12, 1922.

Mr. Harrell B. Ayers, C/o Burlington Hotel, Washington, D.C.

Dear Mr. Ayers:

Your letter of June 5th and also June 7th received, and needless to say, I was very glad to receive both, and appreciate very much the information contained.

Your letter containing resolutions did not reach me in time to submit to the Board of Governors of the Jacksonville Automobile Club, but this I will do at the next meeting, and I am very sure that they will see fit to pass the resolutions submitted and see that it gets to the proper interested parties.

Wishing you success, and with best personal regards, I am,

Yours very truly,

JACKSONVILLE CHAMBER OF COMMERCE,

ROR:mb

R.O. Riddle, Secretary and Treasurer, Tourist and Convention Division.